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CASTLE PINES NORTH METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

CONCERNING PROPOSED RATE INCREASE

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Castle Pines North Metropolitan 
District (the “District”) will consider adoption of a Resolution to Increase One or More of the 
District’s Fees, Rates, Penalties, or Charges including Fees, Rates, Penalties, or Charges for 
Domestic Water and/or Sanitary Sewer Services at a public meeting of the Board of Directors 
of the District to be held: 

Date:			  Monday, November 18, 2013
Time:			  6:00 p.m.
Location:		  Castle Pines North Community Center
Address:		  7404 Yorkshire Drive, Castle Pines, 80108.

If adopted, the proposed increase(s) would become effective January 1, 2014.

This notice has been sent via the District’s website and as a November 2013  Bill Insert to all 
customers who currently receive service from the District.

Please email District Manager Jim Nikkel at jim@cpnmd.org with questions.


